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MAGGIE L. WALKER GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL 

 

 

INTERNET PRIVACY POLICY STATEMENT 

 

Disclaimer 

 

Some Maggie L. Walker Governor’s School web pages have links to websites “outside” of the 

MLWGS website. If you click on these links to visit other sites, you are subject to 

the privacy policies of those sites while you are visiting them, rather than the Maggie L. Walker 

Governor’s School policies. 

 

Please note that by clicking on these links, you will leave the Maggie L. Walker Governor’s 

School website and enter a privately owned website created, operated and maintained by a 

private business. 

 

By linking to this private business, the Maggie L. Walker Governor’s School is not endorsing its 

products, services, or privacy or security policies. We recommend you review the business’s 

information collection policy or terms and conditions to fully understand what information is 

collected by this private business. 

 

Privacy Statement 

It is the policy of Maggie L. Walker Governor’s School that personal information about citizens 

will not be collected on its website.  
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